
On August 7, 2013, the Housing Authority of the County of Los Angeles (HACoLA) welcomed

Congresswoman Lucille Roybal-Allard to the Nueva Maravilla Public Housing Development

(Nueva Maravilla), located in East Los Angeles and California’s newly-created 40th Congressional

District.

 

Nueva Maravilla is one of HACoLA’s largest public housing developments, with over 500 family

and senior units. After participating in a round-table discussion with Nueva Maravilla residents,

community partners including the CDC Team from the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department

and HACoLA staff, Congresswoman Roybal-Allard toured the site.
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